
You are invited to attend a one day conference:
The continuing importance of health and well-being for schools and 

its impact on the standards agenda

Secondary phase 29th November
Primary phase 30th November

Barnham Broom Conference Centre

This conference for senior school leaders will focus on the continuing relevance of 
Personal Social and Health Education in influencing the school’s ethos and 

effectiveness of: 
Teaching and learning, 
Behaviour and Safety

Leadership and management
as measured against the new Ofsted framework.

Keynote Speakers:
Janet Palmer   Her Majesty's Inspector, National Adviser for Personal, Social, Health and 

Economic Education, Ofsted.
Jenny Harries  Director of Public Health Norfolk and Waveney.



• The conference will:
• Reinforce the importance of schools’ contribution to health improvement by developing schools ethos
• Support school leaders to develop effective self evaluation
• Encourage an understanding of the contribution of PSHE to achieving a good or outstanding judgement
• Develop an understanding of how PSHE links to the behaviour and safety and leadership and management 

judgements
• Explore the kinds of evidence of impact that can be gathered and presented
• By attending this conference schools will have the opportunity on the day to develop an action plan with the 

support of expert guidance.
• Guidance will be available on a range of areas likely to include amongst others:
• PSHE
• Drugs Alcohol and Tobacco
• Sex and Relationships Education 
• Safeguarding
• Social and Emotional Learning
• Restorative Approaches
• Anti-bullying
• Child and Adolescent Mental Health
• There will be displays by voluntary and statutory agencies able to support schools

Cost~: No cost to Norfolk LA Schools
£184.00 for External Clients

Book online at: www.cpdnorfolk.gov.uk/sdms/
(Secondary & Special Schools Activity Ref: ENHG7/A)
(Primary Schools Activity Ref: ENHG8/A)

Further Information contact:
Barry Gibson
Barry.gibson@norfolk.gov.uk

http://www.cpdnorfolk.gov.uk/sdms/
mailto:barry.gibson@norfolk.gov.uk
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